
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 2/18/2014 5:24:44 PM 
To: Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: BART is Seeking Your Comments on Upcoming New Service to the Oakland 

International Airport 
just kidding. That's not a real list. 

Original Message 
From: Michael Campbell 
To: Sidney Bob Dietz 
Sent: Feb 18,2014 5:17 PM 
Subject: RE: BART is Seeking Your Comments on Upcoming New Service to the Oakland International Airport 

Are you crazy!? That's a kick ass list... 

Original Message 

From: Dietz, Sidney fmailto:SBD4@pge.coml 

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2014 5:14 PM 

To: allbartriders@subscriptions.bart.gov 

Subject: Re: BART is Seeking Your Comments on Upcoming New Service to the Oakland International Airport 

Could you please take me off this mailing list? Thanks. 

Original Message 

From: BART Updates 

To: Sidney Bob Dietz 

ReplyTo: updates@subscriptions.bart.gov 

Sent: Feb 18,2014 5:06 PM 

Subject: BART is Seeking Your Comments on Upcoming New Service to the Oakland International Airport 

SB GT&S 0274639 

mailto:Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov


BART invites the public to a series of outreach events to learn more about the extension to Oakland International 
Airport and provide comments on key service changes including: 

Replacement of the current AirBART system 

Fares 

Shorter wait times 

Shorter travel times 

The dates and locations of these events are listed below. In addition, if you are unable to attend one of our 
outreach events, you may still provide feedback by completing an online comment form, which will be available 
by February 24,2014, at 
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/vl/url?u=httD://www.bart.gov/oac&k=4%2BViHuLOUtSJBpVrYi3EdO%3D%3I 
<https://urldefense.proofpoint.eom/v l/url?u=http://w ww •bart.gov/oac&k=4%2BViHuL0LTtSJBpVrYi3EdQ%3D%3 

•Original Message Truncated-

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 

SB GT&S 0274640 


